
Malmesbury Area Board Update  

09 July 2014 at Crudwell Village Hall 

 
Malmesbury COB Update No. 2 

  

Hello, my name is Kim Power and I am Chair of the Community Operations Board looking at the 'Campus 

Project' for the Malmesbury Community Area.   

 

We have held some initial meetings and identified the main services and facilities in the area and we are 

shortly starting a series of visits to meet with the key people involved. 

 

We have also been collating baseline information about the needs of our community and the services and 

facilities required to support those needs. 

 

Of course, it is fundamental to the project to try to match these two important elements. 

 

Resident and Parish Council consultation will also crucial to the process, once the baseline has been 

established.  In the meantime, if you would like more information or to read the notes of our meetings, 

then they are available on 

http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/communityandliving/communitycampuses/malmesburycommunitycampus.ht

m 

We will be providing a short update on progress at Area Board meetings to keep you in touch with what is 

happening. 

 

KP 

 


